
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE  
 

 

Domestic violence has been deemed an urgent matter that the courts will deal with 
throughout the current pandemic.   
 
If a domestic violence issue emerges during the current health crisis, consider the 
following options:  
 

1. Ring An Garda Síochána immediately; and/or    
2. Seek legal advice from your solicitor; and/or  
3. Contact your local District Family Court as they remain open for domestic 

violence applications.   
 

Excellent resources are available from  

https://www.womensaid.ie/ 

www.mensaid.ie   

www.safeireland.ie 

https://www.womensaid.ie/
http://www.mensaid.ie/
http://www.safeireland.ie/

